
I normally close each letter thanking 
you for your prayers and financial 
support.  But please understand that I 
cannot stress enough how your 
involvement in our family and ministry 
over these many years have made the 
difference.  Many of you have been 
supporting us for over 16 years.  You 
have prayed for us, sent encouraging 
messages and cards, and have 
sacrificially given so that we 
might reach the Bahamian 
people with the Gospel.  Our goal was 
to establish a Gospel preaching 
church to continue to reach the 
Bahamian people.  Although my health 
has been poor recently, the Lord has 

allowed for us to turn the work over 
officially to national leadership.  In fact, 
this past Sunday was their first time to 
run the services entirely on their own.  I 
am very thankful that the Lord allowed 

for us to be a part of this 
transition.  I very much feel 
like a parent that is sending 

their child off to college for the 
first time.  We have taught, and 
trained, and led by example, 

but now it is time for them to 
follow the Lord on their own.  Please 
pray for the church in Nassau as they 
continue the work that has begun.    

Also, please pray for our family.  
After much prayer and counsel we 

believe that the Lord has directed us 
to move back to America to work in a 
church stateside so that I can get some 
of the medical treatment I need.  It was 
an extremely hard decision to make, 
but the Lord is in it.  I honestly do not 
know everything the Lord has planned 
for us next, but will look to Him as we 
take each step.  Our goal is to be 
transitioned by the end of September 
if we can get everything finalized.  
Please pray for strength and wisdom.  
Please also pray that the Lord will 
supply the financial need to relocate 
back to America.  We love you dearly 
and have been so honored to 
represent you as your missionaries in 
the Bahamas. 
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PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Pray for the church in Nassau and 
the new national pastor. 

• Pray for us as we transition back 
to America. 

• Pray for Jason’s health needs. 

• Pray for the financial needs as we 
relocate back to America. 

• Pray that we will be able to stand 
perfect and complete in all the 
will of God.
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Jason & Heather Lowe 
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SUPPORT  ADDRESS 

PO Box 519 
Braselton, GA  30517 


